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LETTER TO THE EDITORS-IN-CHIEF 

Co-operation between Societies in ClinicaJ Haemorheology 

(Received by EEO on 17.01.1995) 

Dear Sirs 

Weare writing to state publicly that the policy of the International Society for Clinical 
Haemorheology is to co-operate with all other societies related to the field of Clinical 
Haemorheology. It will have become evident to yourselves and your readers that there 
will be two international meetings on the subject of Clinical H3emorheology in June and 
July of 1995, organised by the separate European and International Societies 
respectively. Regardless of the reasons for this situation, we believe that it should not be 
allowed to happen again in the future. We thui) wish to take this opportunity to invite the 
European Society for Clinical Haemorheology to state its policy in this matter, and 
indeed, to begin discussions to avoid a division in our growing field of science. 

Y our.s faithfully 

Edzard Ernst 
Herb Meiselman 
Michel Boisseau 
Gerard Nash 
Executive. Committee of the International Society for Clinical Haemorheology 
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